
  NUNDLE SWIMMING CLUB 

 Nundle Swimming Club invites you to our 

Christmas party at the Nundle Pool on  

Friday, 5th December at 4.30pm 

 Steak and sausage sandwiches will be 

available ($5 and $2) along with cans of 

drink ($3) and ice cream cones ($1). 

 There will also be music and novelty  

races.  

Training is on Thursdays at 

4.30pm and time trials are 

on Friday at 4.30pm.party 

 

 

Treat your feet to an 
afternoon on the Green 
at Barefoot Bowls 

* * * *  
 

 
Saturday 22 November, 2014 at Nundle 
Bowling Green 

 

2 hours of green time 4pm to 6pm 

* $10 pp    *kids under 15 free 

(mens, ladies and kids bowls 

provided) 

 

Bar open for 

refreshments 

 

 
Bistro open from 6.00pm…..after bowls 
relax & enjoy a scrumptious meal 

Support your local Bowlo and 

enjoy a great family afternoon 

 

 

NUNDLE PUBLIC SCHOOL 

     Honour, Industry, Truth 

                          

                    NEWSLETTER                                                                       

No. 18        Term    4            Week     8    20th November, 2014                           WHAT’S ON ! 

Monday, 1st December 

 P. & C. Meeting 7.30pm, 

 

1st to 12th December 

  Intensive Swimming 

 

Wednesday, 10th  Dec. 

  PRESENTATION   

NIGHT 

 

Tuesday 16th December 

  YEAR SIX FAREWELL  

  Speeches 2.00pm 

 

Wednesday, 17th Dec. 

  Last day Term 4 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Believe it or not the term is past the half way mark and 
we’re on the down hill part. There’s still a great deal to 

do and a number of special events to take place. Thank 

you to all of those grandparents who attended our 

grandparents’ day, it was a fantastic event and gave 

people the chance to have a good look through the 

school and experience a 21st century classroom. 

 

Next week our year 5 students will be presenting their 

leadership speeches.  This will be on Friday at 

12.30pm. Students will then cast their vote for our 

school leaders for 2015. 

 

Staff have been busy working on reports. Students 

have been completing a number of assessment tasks to 

help teachers with this task. Reports will be available 

for parents in the last week of term.  
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SPECIAL CANTEEN 

LUNCH 

Bacon, Sausage and Egg 

Lunch 

Thursday, 27th November 

Order forms will go out on 

Monday 

 

 



 Principal’s message continued 

Mrs Eather has been continuing to update 

our school website. Please jump onto the 

internet and have a look. The school  

calendar is there and will be kept up to date 
with events. If you’re unsure of when  

something is happening, have a look at the 

website. 

 

If you have a student interested in learning a 

musical instrument in 2015, please contact 

the school and let us know as we are starting 

to plan for next year. Speaking of planning, 

the panel who will be interviewing for our 

new teacher have started the processes and 

will hopefully be conducting the interviews 

in the near future. 

 

We have had a student teacher completing 

her practicum with us over the past 2 weeks. 

Ms Harrison will be with us for the next 2 

weeks as she work with the 4/5/6 class.  

 

Students have a special song to learn for 

presentation night. You may hear them  

singing it around the house. If not, ask them 

for a rendition. If any students are interested 

in performing a high quality item at the 
presentation evening, please have them 

come and see me. 

 

This is our last transition day. Students have 

had a wonderful time and we look forward 

to seeing our new kindergarten in 2015. 

 

Ian Worley 

Principal 

 

  AWARDS—19th November, 2014 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

SAM ARCHER 

For Great Leadership 

 

Kinder/Year 1 

  David Smith and Jesse Vaughan—

great behaviour  on the school  

excursion 

 

Years 1/2 

 Joe Burr—a supportive  

mathematician 

 William Archer—consistent  

leadership in all areas 

 

Years 3/4 

 Kallan Brand—effort in spelling 

 Jayden Morrow—positive attitude 

towards learning 

  

Years 4/5/6 

 Erica Eather—music 

 Brent Thompson—improved maths. 

 

VACATION CARE 

OOSHC  

 Parents wishing to book their 

child/children into the OOSHC for 

the holidays are asked to do so as a 

matter of urgency.  All  

booking are to be to Ashley by 3rd 

December, 2014. 

 Please phone 

her on  

67 693485.  This 

is the OOSHC 

number which 

will be diverted to  Ashley’s  

mobile. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY TENNIS CLINICS 

         DECEMBER/JANUARY 

 

GREAT FUN FOR KIDS AGED 5-15 

 

 

 

         CAMP  1                                    CAMP   2 

   5/1/15 to8/1/15                     12/1/15 to  

     15/1/15 

$75 OR $20 PER DAY              $75 OR $20 PER 

       DAY 

 

8:30am to 11:30am daily 
 
 

CAMP INCLUDES 
PROFESSIONAL COACHING, FITNESS, 

TENNIS MOVEMENT, TEAMWORK, 
GAMES, DAILY GIVEAWAYS, PARTY & 

PRESENTATION 
 
 

SIGN UP ONLINE AT 
www.perfromwithpowertennis.com.au 

 
 

For more information please contact Club 
Professional Mitch Power on 0434211461 or 

email mitch.power87@gmail.com 

PRESENTATION NIGHT 

WEDNESDAY, 10th DECEMBER 

Nundle School of Arts Memorial Hall 

7.30pm 

We extend an invitation to all  

parents, grandparents, relations and 

friends from the community to attend this 

very special night 

 

It would be appreciated if 

parents could supply a 

plate of food for supper 

 

http://www.perfromwithpowertennis.com.au


 GUINEA PIGS 

We have our guinea pigs back in our school again!   We ran a competition to name our 

little friends. The larger one is called Snowy (named by Kandy) and the smaller one is  

Giggles (named by Erica).  The children have been enjoying holding them during lunch 

time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NIGHT WALK—Years 3/4 

 On Friday, 24th October students and families attended  a special Night Walk and  talk 

from the Local Lands Services supported by our Landcare group and catered for by the P. 

& C.  We saw a lot of wildlife including the ‘mythical’ Booroolong frog x 3!!!  This was 

followed by a years 3/4 class sleep over at the school. 

 Here is a recount by Jessy-Lee Deaves of the event. 

 On Friday our class, family and friends whet on a nature walk.  The first thing we did was 

to go up to the school and put our supplies away for our sleepover and go down to the BBQ 

area at the caravan park.  Once everyone was there the specialist Mr. Phil Sparks came to 

show us some animals. 

 The animals that he showed were terrific such as the Green Tree Frog. 

Also he dwarf Tree Frog, legless lizards and so many others and in the middle  Miss. Watts 

made us run up the hill and back down because we were getting too chatty.  He brought a 

python and the adults had a laugh when Mr. Sparks said “its funny how the girls are up the 

front and boys are way up the back”.  It was true!  Some other girls touched its tail while 

others held it such as me and Wunda.  Then we had sausages, steak and drinks.  Now the 

walk…. 

 After we ate we went for the nature walk and once we got to the start we could hear the 

frogs and I fell in the water . 

 Then we had the sleep over.  We watched a movie and me, Campbell and some other peo-

ple up the back well asleep first and we all heard the boys snoring. 

 In the morning our parents came to pick us up at 8am after breakfast.   

 

 We had a great time. 

 

PHOTOS FROM THE 

NIGHT WALK 



 OUR EXCURSION TO 

PETE THE SHEEP AND THE AIRPORT 

 We went to the airport in a big coach and saw the Westpac  

Rescue Helicopters. 

 Next we drove over the railway crossing on the way to the station.  After 

that we had lunch at Bicentennial Park and looked at the ducks and the 

fountain. 

 Last we went to a play called Pete the Sheep.  An 

awesome day! (story by Kindergarten/Year  1) 

PHOTOS FROM THE EXCUSION Years 1/2 

These are some photos of our time with the Westpac Rescue Helicopter in  

Tamworth on Tuesday as an extension to our Transport Unit infants are  

studying. This also follows up with their visit to our school here a few months 

back  

 


